
Career Connections:  Looking UP 
December 10, 2013 8:00 am –1:30 pm 

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

	
  

	
  

Sponsored by the Manufacturing Technology Advisory Group (MTAG), The National Resource Center 
for Materials Technology Education (MatEdU), and Edmonds Community College, Career Connections: 
Looking UP, a conference for career advisors was held at Edmonds Community College on December 10, 
2013. This is the fourth in a series brought together over 60 career advisors from around Washington to 
learn and discuss opportunities for advising students on careers in materials and manufacturing 
technologies. Comments heard: “This is Outstanding!” and “We need more of this type of training.” 

Students	
  from	
  Edmonds	
  Heights	
  School	
  present	
  guitars	
  fabricated	
  at	
  the	
  
Guitar	
  Building	
  Workshop,	
  a	
  STEM	
  event.	
  

Attendees	
  network	
  and	
  discuss	
  topics	
  presented.	
   A	
  presentation	
  is	
  shared	
  based	
  on	
  the	
  2013	
  
Washington	
  State	
  Workforce	
  Outlook.	
  


